
 

February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Air Ambulance basic lifesaving skills – Save a Heart Day for Year 11 
 
As you are already aware, Air Ambulance are dedicating a full day to come into school on Friday 14th 
February to offer parents and grandparents the chance to learn how to do CPR effectively and how 
to use a defibrillator.  
 
The aim of this day is to boost the confidence of 120 people to either learn something new, or refresh 
what they have already been shown so that they can if needed, save a life. We have had a great 
response from parents and grandparents of Noadswood school, but still have 47 spaces to fill.   
 
We are therefore opening up this opportunity for year 11 students to learn some basic lifesaving skills. 
We only have spaces available on the 2-3.30pm and the 5-6.30pm sessions. If your child would like to 
take part on one of these sessions, please could you complete this short form by Thursday 6 February: 
https://forms.office.com/e/pTvPd0Xvvw  
 
If we have more students apply than spaces available, it will be decided by fair ballot as to who should 
attend. We will notify you by Friday 7th February if your child has been successful to secure a place 
and what time they should be attending. 
 
Please feel free to get in touch with me if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Marina Wyse 
School Business Manager 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pTvPd0Xvvw

